
Newsletter 

Friday 20th May 

Reception 

Next week is Miss. Cordingley’s last week in        
Reception. I am sure you will join us in saying    
farewell and best wishes. The children have really 
enjoyed having her as their teacher this term.     
Perhaps you could make a card at home for her! 

Class 3 

Next Tuesday, we are visiting Bishop Auckland   
Community Fire Station as part of Careers Week 
within school. We will be walking to the fire station; 
please ensure your child has a suitable coat in case it 
rains.  

Class 2 

This week, the children in Year 2 have       
completed their SATs and have worked very 
hard. The children in Year 1 have been writing 
letters  and reading Fergus the Sea Dog. 

Class 4 

For the next few Thursdays, we are taking part in a 
Forest Schools project at Auckland Castle, where we 
will be learning outdoor skills and field craft.  

Please ensure your child is suitably dressed for the 
weather (coat, wellies/ boots, sun cream, sun hat). 

Class 5 

This week, class 5 have been learning formal 
methods of multiplication and division—ask us to 
show you our skills.  In Science, we plotted 
graphs to find out if there is a correlation      
between life-expectancy and gestation.   

Class 6 

Please can you ensure that children continue to come 
to school in the correct uniform and have a yellow 
shirt for P.E. - particularly if representing the school 
at summer term sports events. Keeping to the correct 
uniform is good preparation for secondary school. 
Thank you. 

The Eggs Have Hatched! 

The Blue tit eggs hatched on Saturday afternoon. These are photos from 
the bird box of the new chicks being fed. The first two chicks have been 
named Baby Blue & Bertie. Thanks to Leon Brace (Reception) and Chloe 
Scott (Y6) ,who both won a prize for their choice of names. Please      
continue to follow their progress by visiting our school website and      
following the Bird box Project link.  

Careers Week 

To finish off a week of visits and visitors for careers week, please could children come 
to school dressed up in their dream job outfit.  

A £1 donation would be much appreciated. 

http://www.st-andrews-pri.durham.sch.uk/ 


